
The National Education and Training Survey (NETS) will be 
launched in November for the first time. It will gather feedback 
from multi-professional learners on clinical placements.      

This is your chance to let us know about the quality of your experience whilst 
on placement so that improvements can be made and best practice shared.

Want to have your voice heard?

The survey will be available until 14 December 2018 for learners on 
placement. If you are on more than one placement during this time
please complete the survey for your main placement between the
12-30 November 2018. 

You will be able to access the survey through laptops, tablets and smartphones.

National Education and Training
Survey (NETS) –  share your views now!

For further information or assistance,
email our team at NETS@hee.nhs.uk

Find out more about the survey
– and access it via our website

hee.nhs.uk/NETS

Scan me with your phone
camera or QR reader


